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Concert/Presentation Night - Tonight 

• Students are to wear their costumes and 
should arrive between 6 - 6:15 pm at the 
Orange Regional Conservatorium. 

• Concert begins at 6.30pm. 
• Please note: There is no supper 

afterwards. 
 

Swimming Wednesday 
Our last swimming lesson will be this Wednesday. 
Please be at the pool by 3:20pm for pick up. 
 
Thursday-Pizza Lunch 
Mrs PE is kindly providing pizza for lunch on 
Thursday. 
 
Combined Parent/Staff Night Out 
The parent/staff night out is at the Spring Hill Hotel 
this Thursday evening 15th December at 6.15pm. 
You can either just call in and say hello – stay a 
while or enjoy a meal.   

(please pay for your own meal as you order) 

Last Day of School Activities 
On the last day of school this Friday 16th December 
students can wear casual clothing but still need to 
wear enclosed footwear. We will start the day at 
school with fun activities followed by an early BBQ 
lunch. We will be picked up at the school by Cook’s 
Bus Service at 11.45am and be transported to the 
Orange movie theatre where we will see the new 
release ‘Sing’.  
Parents/grandparents/siblings are also welcome to 
attend and the admission price is $9.50 per person. 
Please pay at the movie theatre counter. 
 The school will pay for the movies also a small diet 
pepsi and popcorn for students (please advise a 
staff member by Wed morning if you prefer water) 
After the movie we will walk to the Orange 
Regional Gallery (near the town library/new visitor 
centre). 
Parents need to collect their children from here at 

2:30pm. 
Please sign the attached permission note and return it 

tomorrow morning. 
 

Kindergarten 2017 
Start Date: Monday 30th January 2017 
Uniforms:  Kinder hats will be provided and paid 
for by the P&C.  Parents call in before end of term 
if you want to get uniforms or call in when Staff 
Return on Friday 27th Jan 2017. 
 

P&C News  
Raffle: Tickets and Money Due Thursday 
Just a quick reminder to all families to please 
bring in any last minute donations, your raffle 
tickets (sold & unsold) and any money. 
Thank you to everyone that has donated 
items the wheelbarrow is looking great! 
The raffle will be drawn Thursday afternoon 
so make sure the tickets are returned at the 
latest Thursday morning. Preferably have 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2016 

 Spring into School last session today! 
 Presentation Night – Orange Regional 

Conservatorium: Tues evening 13 Dec 
 Swimming – tomorrow Wed 14 Dec 
 Raffle Tickets Due Thurs 15 Dec 
 Pizza Lunch Thurs 15 Dec 
 Last day of school: Fri 16 Dec 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Term 1 2017 

Staff return: Fri 27th January 
Students return: Mon 30th January (including Kinder) 
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               NO canteen: Thank you to our helpers throughout the year!    
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 13th  December 2016 Term 4 Week 10 
them back tomorrow so we can start to prepare them for the 
draw.  
End of Year Message: On behalf of the P&C we would like to 
wish our Year 6 students all the best for the coming years. 
Thank you to the Teachers & Staff for a great year and wish 
them as well as our families-a very Happy and Safe Christmas.         
             

 Spring Into School       
* Our last session was today Tues December 13th for both 
transition and playgroup students.  
Concert night: This evening we have our school presentation 
night at the Orange Regional Conservatorium, 73a Hill Street, 
Orange. The Transition children need meet Mrs Pulling at 
6.20pm ready for the Concert to begin at 6.30pm. 
 
* Invoicing: Term 4 fees were due today. If you haven’t yet 
paid, please contact the office you can pay by cash until this 
Thursday. If you wish to pay directly into the school bank 
account please contact Mrs Chapman in the office. 
 
***Spring into School returns Tues 31st Jan 2017 *** 
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THE MAC PRESENTS 
THEATRESPORTS WORKSHOPS in THE MILL 

 
Workshop 1:9-12 Jan/Workshop 2: 16-19 Jan 2017 

Workshops run 9am-5pm. Cost $235 for the full 4 days 
Includes T-shirt, live performance & showreel-students to supply own food 

Please email Zoe Newman at millthorpeartscollective@gmail.co 
 

HEARTKIDS NETBALL CLINIC 2017 
Saturday 11 Feb 2017 

PCYC Orange 
Registration at 8.30am  
Clinic 9am – 11.30am 

Cost $45 
Email samanatha@life-studio.com.au or call Mardi 0416 112 885 

 
See all the notices on the school noticeboard for more info as well 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Also be safe over the school holiday period 

And 
We look forward to seeing everyone again 

On Monday 30th January, 2017 
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